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COMMUNIQUE 

OFFER OF POSTGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS FROM SWITZERLAND 

FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2017/2018 

 
The Embassy of Switzerland in South Africa is inviting direct  applications from 
suitably qualified Mauritian nationals for the offer of postgraduate scholarships 
tenable in Switzerland for Academic Year 2017/2018 as follows:- 
 

 PhD Scholarships 

 Postdoctoral Scholarships 

 Research Fellowship 

 

2. Mode of Application 

Eligible candidates are invited to visit the websites: 
 

http://www.sbfi.admin.ch/scholarships_fr 

 http://www.sbfi.admin.ch/scholarships_eng 

 
 
for further information on the offer and for all application details. 
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